
SOONERCARE FAX BLAST 
 

Date:  March 27th, 2007 
 
Subject:  NEW FAX NUMBER FOR MEMBER DISMISSALS ONLY 
 
 
Provider Services has established a new fax number for providers requesting a member be 
dismissed from their practice. This number is maintained by the department’s administrative staff.  
 
Previously if your provider representatives are out of the office for an extended period of time, 
your request was not retrieved and would cause delays. The dismissal committee meets weekly 
and we hope this new fax number will allow us to process your request more timely and forward 
to the dismissal committee for review.  Please note the fax number below: 
 
                                                                     405-530-3228    
 
 
Subject:  OEPIC-IP 
 
When filing your O’EPIC claims for payment please remember to add your O’EPIC provider ID. It 
is the same number as SoonerCare but will have a different location code. 


